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Field Trip Information 
 

Field trip site: San Joaquin Marsh & Wildlife Sanctuary 

Address: 15 Riparian Way, Irvine, CA 92612 

Date/Time: Sunday, February 21, 2021, 10:00 am – 11:30 am 

Transportation: No transportation to and from the site will be provided. 

Place to Meet: 
Park in Marsh Campus Parking and meet in front of the Audubon House/Duck 
Club. Please carpool if possible, parking is limited. See map attached. 

Drop-off Time: 10:00 am (Do not drop your child off earlier than 10 minutes before) 

Pick-up Time: 11:30 am (Please pick up your child on time.  We do not provide daycare). 

Activities: Tour of the marsh, Urban Forest and an organism scavenger hunt. 

 

List to do/wear/bring: 
1. Please sign and return your child’s Field Trip Waiver form by Friday 2/19/21. 
2. Parents are welcome to join us for $15 per person with advanced notice by 

Wednesday 2/17/21.   
3. There is no parking fee; however, we recommend carpooling if possible as 

parking is limited.  
4. All park facilities are closed EXCEPT the restrooms. Please adhere to all park 

guidelines. 
5. We will do a lot of walking on the trail, so please make sure your child wear 

sports or walking shoes and NO sandals.  A hat is recommended.  Please label the 
hat with your child’s name.  We are not responsible for the lost items.     

6. Have your child bring snacks and drink inside a Ziploc bag with his or her name on 
it.  We will collect all the bags and hand them out during snack time.  We will 
have extra bottled water for the children, just in case they need more water to 
drink. 

7. Students are welcome to bring a notebook and pencil if they would like to make 
drawings/take notes, but we will have all the necessary supplies for students.  

8. Have them wear sunscreen right before the field trip.   
9. Your child does NOT need to bring a camera.  We will take pictures and share 

them with you.  We are not responsible for the lost items.   
10. You can contact us during the field trip ONLY if it’s urgent at (949)288-1486.  We 

want to make sure we have our full attention on the children during the trip and 
not distracted by phone calls.   
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